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Collection Event Information 
HHW 
What is Household Hazardous Waste (HHW)? 
 

E-Waste 
What is Electronic Waste (e-waste)? 
 

Contact Us 

Tehama County Solid Waste Management Agency: 
tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us 
530.528.1103 
 
Unsubscribe 
Select to opt out of receiving Tehama County’s 4Rs 
News monthly e-newsletter.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Free Collection Events: September 
 

When What Who Where 

Everyday! E-Waste 
Collection 
Now accepted 
every day  
 
No quantity limit 

Tehama County 
Residents and 
Businesses 

Tehama County/ 
Red Bluff Landfill 
19995 Plymire Road 
Red Bluff, CA  
 

Saturday, 
September 
8

th
   

 
8AM-12PM 
 

Household 
Hazardous 
Waste Collection 
 
Maximum of 15 
gallons or 50 
pounds per load 

Tehama County 
Residents 
  
Businesses: Small 
fee(s) apply Call 528-
1103 for more 
information 

Tehama County/ 
Red Bluff Landfill 
19995 Plymire Road 
Red Bluff, CA  
 

Saturday, 
September 
15

th
      

 
8AM-12PM       

Household 
Hazardous 
Waste Collection 
 
Maximum of 15 
gallons or 50 
pounds per load 

Tehama County 
Residents 
  
Businesses: Small 
fee(s) apply Call 528-
1103 for more 
information 

Corning Disposal (HHW 
Facility) 
3281 Highway 99W  
Corning, CA  

Saturday, 
September 
29

th
             

 
8AM-12PM       

Household 
Hazardous 
Waste Collection 
 
Maximum of 15 
gallons or 50 
pounds per load 

Tehama County 
Residents 
  
Businesses: Small 
fee(s) apply Call 528-
1103 for more 
information 

Tehama County/ 
Red Bluff Landfill 
19995 Plymire Road 
Red Bluff, CA  
 

Saturday, 
September 
29

th
      

 
8AM-12PM 

E-Waste 
Collection 
No quantity limit 

Tehama County 
Residents and 
Businesses 

Tehama County Dept. of 
Social Services 
310 S. Main Street 
Red Bluff 
 
Corning Park & Ride 
Corner of Third Street & 
Solano Street 

Saturday, 
September 
29

th
      

 
8AM-12PM 

Passenger Tire 
Collection 
Up to 9 
passenger tires 
(off the rim) per 
residence   

Tehama County 
Residents 

Call 528-1103 for locations 
and more information 

 

See Upcoming Events for this Fall’s collection events. 
 

http://www.co.tehama.ca.us/toxics/hazardous-items
http://www.co.tehama.ca.us/toxics/electronic-waste
mailto:tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us
mailto:tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us?subject=Unsubscribe
http://www.co.tehama.ca.us/calendar-of-events


 
 

 

Did you know? 

 
Junk mail is like your least favorite relatives around the holidays: It just keeps 
showing up year after year even if you wish it would go away. In Tehama County 
the average household receives approximately 850 pieces of “Junk Mail” every 
year. That adds up to 20,037,050 pieces annually throughout the county. If junk 
mail is cluttering your mailbox and your life, the best thing you can do is remove 
your name from mailing lists so you do not receive it at all. However, even the 
best services will not stop every piece of junk mail, which means you need to find 
a good way to recycle whatever you end up getting. The good news is that all junk 
mail is made of paper, which is a staple for recycling programs.  
 
Letters, flyers and numerous other items come to you printed on regular old 
paper. It is fine to place it in your recycling bin. There are a couple cases where 
you should not just toss junk mail straight in your bin, however. If a junk mail item 
contains plastic (such as fake credit cards) or sheets of return address labels, 
open the envelope and remove those items. They will need to be separated. 
 
What about the windows in my junk mail envelopes? 
Good news, those are recyclable too! Separate the window from the envelope 
before placing in the recycling. 
 

Questions? 
Please call the Tehama County Solid Waste Management Agency at 

528-1103, visit www.tehamacountylandfill.com 
or email us at tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us. 

 
 

As always, please do not forget to recycle! 
It’s good for the County and good for the wallet. 

 

 
 

 
 


